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Comments: To whom it may concern,

 

I, a born and raised American citizen, support this withdrawal.

 

The Earth and its ecosystem are precious and should be protected, and toxic mining companies have shown

time and time again that they do not care about the horrific ecological impacts of their work. The Black Hills and

Rapid Creek Watershed are more important to our communities, local, national and even international, than a few

quick bucks for a company. 

 

In order to preserve clean water for locals, protect these sacred lands for indigenous tribes, and improve

recreational land for tourists, I also encourage the USDA to expedite the withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of

the Department of Interior.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to make my voice heard. 


